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"Art is the lie that enables us to realize the truth." -Pablo Picasso

Covey Center
Showcase

The Covey Center is
accepting online entries
for the Covey Showcase.
Entries are due by
August 16. 

Utah Valley Artists
Guild Show

The Utah Valley Artists
Guild have a show in the
Orem Country Club.
Some of the UCAB
members have work in
the show so be sure to
check it out!

You Are Not Alone Show

Our next show is "You Are
Not Alone" the intake will be
July 29th from 9-11 a.m.
Entry cost is $10/piece.

Bring pieces of
encouragement, hope and
support. All mediums
welcome!

Join UCAB on social media!
We're back! Please be sure to tell all your art friends and give us a follow on 

Instagram @utahcountyart or Facebook @UtahCountyArtBoard

Keep an eye out for contests, giveaways and art updates for the Utah Valley!

U P C O M I N G  E V E N T S  A N D  A N N O U N C E M E N T S

https://www.instagram.com/utahcountyart/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/733723528173043
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President's Message
B Y  J E A N N E  G O M M

The Plein Air show will be up for another month. Be sure to check it out. Also the
pieces from the Board members are lovely. We have a new display in the glass
case by Steve Henline. If you are a fish enthusiast, you will especially love it.

Artist Spotlight
J O E F L O R E S
We would like to showcase a member of our 
Board, Joe Flores. Joe has been a past 
President of UCAB as well as President of the 
Puppetry Arts Guild. He has performed as a 
pantomime artist at the Timpanogos 
Storytelling Festival among many other 
events. His airbrush work has been featured 
in the Ensign magazine and other magazines. 
He is a cover artist for the book series" Nephi in 
Tennis Shoes". He works at Robotrinics building 
animated sculptures and vehicles for teaching 
children safety awareness. He taught many 
airbrush classes to adults and children. His 
work appeared in the Urban Gallery in Salt Lake, 
Covey Center for the Arts and numerous other 
venues. He is a graduate of Brigham Young 
University where he studied art in many forms. 
We are honored to have Joe on our board. 


